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June 2023

DELTA, Sacramento Side — The water remains high and cold, but when the tides are smaller, 
the water clears up around the West Bank from the Rio Vista Bridge to Collinsville and trolling 
is vastly improved. The striped bass are migrating both in and through the Delta on their way to 
the upper river to spawn. Largemouth bass action is best in the north Delta with Senkos off of the 
shorelines as the majority of bass are in post-spawn mode. Sturgeon fishing remains solid out of
 Pittsburg with cured salmon roe, but few six-packs remain in the area. Anglers are requested to 
release the large gravid females on their way to spawn in the upper river.

DELTA, San Joaquin side — Striped bass fishing continues to be outstanding for those drifting 
jumbo minnows, tossing Optimum’s Bad Bubba Shad swimbaits, spooning, or drifting live bluegill. 
The schools move frequently with fresh fish moving in and out on a daily basis. It is a matter of 
covering lots of water and looking at certain periods of tidal movement..  Largemouth bass action 
has been hampered by the cold water from the heavy snowmelt along with significan predation 
from sea lions while the large female fish are vulnerable on their beds. The bass are trying to spawn, 
but the water remains cold. Over 150 solid anglers participated in the Wild West Pro/Am tournament 
over three days with only one limit breaking 20 pounds. The south San Joaquin River below 
Mossdale remains high and muddy, and action is limited to cut bait for catfish and the occasional
 striper.

 

Fishing Report 

Jim Bohacek
Text Box
It’s here- Summer.  I hope everyone is looking forward to sunshine and longer
days. Pool tournaments are being held on Saturday and sometimes on Sunday.
If you don’t play it’s fun to watch.  Call the club for days and times. 
 
Thanks to Henry Posada (who comes all the way from Las Vegas to set up and cook)  Ron Henderson, Ron and Gloria Halverson and Chuck Lawrence, Dorsey Williams, and everyone for organizing the BGQ and potluck.   Thanks all the members for coming out and bringing food. Ron Henderson cooked the best ribs, and the guys cooked the hamburgers, and we all had a great day. Good weather and good friends and a good time.

The horseshoe tournament is June 4th, games start at 9am and lunch is 2pm.  SRG vs Boaters.  Nonmembers can participate but must be signed in by a member.  When the member leaves so do your guest. Posters were posted  about the event but have been taken down by parties unknown.  Sham, sham on you.  Grow up.
  
The Walter Banks Fishing Derby is June 10th. This is a long running event for children 1 to 15 years old.  Gates open at 7am.  Volunteers are needed to help with this event.  6am, loading of the tables and other items needed for the event.  We need workers to help put on the event.  Handing out poles, registration, cleaning around the water area so we leave the park as we found it.  Helping the children with fishing,  handing out food,  handing out bait and measuring the fish, guarding the parking lot, etc.  We need to be out of the park by 10am. This means bringing back everything to the club.
  
Thank you to the Taco Tuesday Crew.  Don Smith has been preparing the meals for a long time,  Robin Bryson has been his helper.  When Robin was unable to help, Linda Handel and Mary Natali stepped in to help.
We are not renting the hall this summer as usual since we do not have air conditioning in the hall. We all need to support the club events large and small.  Volunteers are always welcome to cook a Friday Lunch or come up with another event for members to enjoy. 
The next General Meeting is September.


Jim Bohacek
Snapshot

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
Linda Black, President



 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

All Members Welcome 
CLUB HOURS 

QUESTIONS - RENTAL INQUIRIES 

MAILING ADDRESS 
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First Thursday of the Month

Please contact Linda Black
(209) 922-9176

3120 Monte Diablo Ave
Stockton Ca 95203

Monday-Thursday 2:00 - 8:00pm
Friday - Saturday 12:00 - 9:00pm
Sunday 1:00 - 8:00pm
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Events

 

 

Show your Club Spirit with a
-Shirt, Sweatshirt or Baseball Hat.

Complete selection available
at the bar.
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Membership Dues

 Email List

Congratulations
Calendar Drawing winners.

In Remembrance

Work Party

2023 Membership cards are
available at the bar. New code
is also available for Lifetime
Members.

Thank you for supporting the
Stockton Rod and Gun Club.

Pool Tournament

 
 Interested in getting the  club 
bulletin and club news emailed
to you?
Text SRGC to 42828

Thanks for supporting
the Stockton Rod & Gun Club

Special Thank You

June 2023

May 6th
1st   John Freeman III
2nd  Dexter Labanong
3rd John Navarro

May 20th
1st Brad Jelly
2nd John Freeman
3rd  John Navarro

Phil Bechtel for Sand for the 
Horseshoe pits and Road Base
gravel for the back entrance

 May

Jesse Morones
Robert Dondro
Don Smith
Andrew Petrini

Horseshoe Pit work including
tree trimming. Thanks to
Chuck & Celia Lawrence, Ron
Guillena, Terrance Fields, John
Watson.

Next meeting September 14th

John M. Green

 

2023 Fund-raiser Calendars are
available please see  Cherlyn
Beebe or ask the bartender for 
more information.

Have future events? 
Please email them to:
office@stocktonrodandgunclub.com

 Volunteer Corner Volunteer Corner 

 
 
 
 

 

Dave Bergeleen for Patio Light
repairs.
RJ Alford for watering the roses.

 
Thanks to our club maintenance
crew for everything you do.
 John Navarro, George
Pascal, Bobby Rafanon, Ron
Guillena.             , Don Smith, Steve

Scott         for continued work on 
dock repairs. These guys put in
a lot of hours making the club
a special place.

Special Thanks

June 4th 9:00 am
First Annual Golden Horseshoe
Tournament
SRGC vs PSB
$10.00 entrance fee includes
Lunch
$7.00 Lunch Only
Lunch will be served @ 2-4
                Menu
Chuck's Famous BBQ Chicken,
Corn on the Cob and Beans

Saturday June 10th 7-10am
Walter Banks Fishing Derby.
Open to children ages 15 and
 under. Event is located at
Pixie Woods. Children must be
accompanied by an adult.
FOOD, FUN, BAIT, CANE POLES
TROPHIES AND PRIZES ARE
PROVIDED.
THIS IS A FREE EVENT
Sponsored by the Stockton Rod
and Gun Club
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THANKS GUYS
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CASAGRANDES
DELICATESSEN 
1910 Country Club Blvd.
Stockton, California 95204
Phone: (209) 464-1492



Board Meeting
6:00 PM

Taco Tuesday Walter Banks
Fishing Derby
Pixie Woods

Golden 
Horseshoe
Tournament
9:00am
Lunch 2-4

Taco Tuesday

Taco Tuesday

Taco Tuesday

Pool Tournament

Pool Tournament


